
INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA  

Circular 

21th September 2022 

To Parents of students in classes 9 to 12 

Dear Parent,  

We are pleased to inform you that the Department of IT, Indian School Al-Ghubra is planning to 

conduct an App Development Competition for the students of classes 9 to 12 on Sunday, 10 th 

October 2022 . 

If your ward is interested to participate, please fill the following Google form latest by 29 th 

September 2022. 

https://forms.gle/eLancaNUAtDFLn3n6 

Topic: Any Educational Based App 

Team: A minimum of 3 members and can be across the Sections.   

Last Date for Team Registration-29/09/22,Thursday. 

Concept Approval/Topic -02/10/22,Sunday. 

 

 

With best wishes  

 

Principal 
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